



Winter Baseball 2015 Newsletter #23

LUCKY NEWSLETTER #23!!!

Well it is my uniform number—humour me slaves!

Hey guess what? We are sending a team to the Rainbow Masters in Lismore!

SCORE!

It doesn't matter how old you are, which gender you are (any one of the three), we do in vocation training!

Yes I am serious—contact me -0411 099 473.

How embarrassing.



Details of the trip for the tripees.

Most of us, except for Rich are arriving Thursday afternoon.

Accommodation is at the DAWSON MOTOR INN. 25 Dawson Street Lismore—02 6621 8100

The Registration is at The Lismore Workers Club.

231 Keen Street Lismore—02 6621 7401

This must be done before you go to your first game.

The games are at the Albert Park Baseball Complex.

Kent Street Lismore.

Attached to this email are both the Draw and the Rules concerning the Tournament.

Don't forget we are meeting up for a "chuck" on Sunday at 10am at Lomatia Park.

Home of the glorious ROYALS Baseball Club.

Daughters of the Northern Coast here we come!!!!!!!!!

Have the kettle on!

Rich will join us when his ticker tape parade is finished!



BASEBALL PRESENTATION EVENING!

The Awards are engraved, the flowers ordered, the Bats are etched, the band is booked and the Sponsors venue selected!

Is must be Preso time!

In a week of much argy bargy we have had to make a few changes.

1/ The cost of the evening has risen to \$50 per person . Sorry about that!

2/ We now have an alternating Entrée selection.
Is appears that many of us appear to be Seafood intolerant, so the upgrade.
We really are sensitive new age guys!

3/ Holly will do her usual magic with dessert, lollies and "extra awards". Hmmmm.

We aim to please.

4/ Starting time has been set to 6.30 pm.

All we need is you to be there.

If you have not RSVP' d to your coach, let him know Asap because we have to have final catering numbers in by Monday evening.

Please come - that way we can 't talk about you if you aren 't there!

You know I can be such a B......

MWA to you all—see you there!





Winter Baseball 2015 Newsletter #23